
 Progress Reports / Parent Inter-

views: 

The progress report card in November 
is designed to show a student’s devel-
opment of the learning skills and work 
habits during the fall of this school year. 
As part of the progress report card, you 
will be invited to a parent-teacher con-
ference to receive an update on how 
your child is doing in school. This as-
sessment for learning will provide feed-
back on your child’s progress leading up 
to the provincial report card in February. 

Digital School Sign:   

Next time you are at the school be sure 
to check out our new digital sign on the 
corner of Walnut and Forest Ave.  This 
is another great way to keep the com-
munity informed of important upcoming 
school events. 

Winter is Coming: 

With the arrival of the cold weather, 
please   ensure that your child(ren) has 
hats, coats, mitts/gloves and boots/
warm shoes for going outside for Nutri-
tion Breaks. 

We strive to get our  students outside as 
much as possible throughout the winter, 
but we will keep them inside when it is  
raining or if we feel the weather condi-
tions are unsafe like extreme cold or 
high winds.  

Although we hope to not see this tem-
perature until January, –15 degrees 
Celsius is the temperature at which we 
keep our  students indoors.  

 

School Council: 
Please join us on Thursday November 
22nd from 6:00-7:00pm in the library. 
All parents are welcome to attend our 
monthly school council meetings. Child 
care is provided if needed.  Please let 
the office know before November 20th if 
you will require child minding services. 
This month, every person that attends 
the meeting will be entered into a draw 
for a $25.00 gift card for Shoppers Drug 
Mart. 

 

School Spirit Wear: 
Queen Victoria school spirit wear is 
coming soon! Hoodies and T-shirts with 
the school colours and logo will be 
available to order just in time for the 
holidays! Proceeds from this fundraiser 
will go towards the revitalization of our 
kindergarten pen, school trips, and 
transportation. 
 

Holiday Bazaar: 
School council is hosting its annual Hol-
iday Bazaar on Friday December 7th, 
2018.  A wide variety of vendors will be 
set up in our gym from 9:00-5:00pm.  
Please stop by to check it out and do 
some holiday shopping to support our 
school council.   

 

Volunteer Information: 
Parents/Guardians don’t forget that a 
current police check (within last 3 
years) must be presented to the office 
before parents can volunteer in the 
school or on school trips. 
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• Pizza $ Due on 

Tuesday’s by noon       

• Pizza Day every 

Wednesday    

• Remembrance day 

Assembly, Nov 9th 

• School Council 

Meeting, Nov 22nd 
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CALENDAR 

Key Dates in December 

• P.A Day, Friday December 7th, 2018 

• Dental Screening, December 5th & 6th, 2018 (JK/SK/2/7) 

• Holiday Bazaar, December 7th, 2018 

• Turkey Dinner, December 18th, 2018 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

   31 1 

 

Grade 8 

Transition 

meeting 

with Bernie 

Custis  

principal 

2 

 

P.A Day 

 

Interview 

Day 

 

No school 

for students 

3 

4 5 6 7 8 9 

Remem-

brance Day 

Assembly 

11:00am 

 

Hold & 

Secure Drill 

10 

11 12 13 14 

 

Bulldogs 

Trip Gr 4-6 

15 

 

Picture  

Re-take 

Day 

16 17 

18 19 

 

Junior Swim 

Meet @ 

McMaster 

20 21 22 

 

School 

Council 

Meeting @ 

6:00pm in 

Library 

 

23 24 

25 26 27 28 29 

 

Character 

Trait  

Assembly 

30 

 

Bus Safety 

Assemblies 

1 


